
To Our Valued Customers,

For 25 years, Quality Analytical Laboratories (QAL) has been committed to providing the highest level of

analytical services and customer support. During this time, we have only raised prices when it was

absolutely necessary to maintain the quality, reliability, and accuracy you depend on. As we look ahead

to 2025, we must make an adjustment to our pricing structure. 

Beginning January 1, 2025, prices for standard testing services will increase by 3 – 5%. This annual

adjustment ensures we can continue delivering the quality, speed, and consistency you expect, while

addressing rising costs in laboratory operations, raw materials, and staffing.

We encourage you to request a quote before sending samples if you are unsure of the cost, as this will

provide clarity and help with planning.

We understand that price changes are never easy, and this decision was not made lightly. Thank you

for your understanding and for trusting QAL as your analytical partner.

For questions, please feel free to contact us at info@qal.net or 850-872-9595.

Thank you for your continued partnership. We look forward to working with you in the coming year.
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If this notice has reached you in error or is outside the scope of your position, we kindly ask that you forward it to the
appropriate team member.

Important Notice: 2025 Price Adjustment Effective January 1
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